
Are you interested?  National Schools Equestrian Association 

A parent has kindly offered to support organising a team of Norton pupils for an NSEA 
competition. We aim to put a team together for competitions starting next academic year 

(September 2021). If your child has a pony and you are interested in joining a Norton team, 

please let the school know by June 7th(after half term).  

Please email: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk or phone 01452 730531. 

 

We are in the planning stage of organising end of year activities. These include a year 6 per-
formance, sports day, parent information sessions and leavers’ activities. I have a meeting 
next week with 30 local primary schools to clarify how we can end the year as ‘normally’ 

as possible without compromising Covid-19 restrictions. I will keep you updated!  

We hope you all have a great weekend- keep reading, chatting and playing with your won-

derful children; time is the best gift you can give them 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton.  

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 3 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

 Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

 Veggie Hot Dog 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Meatballs 

 5 Bean Chilli 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

 Roast gammon 

 Veggie balls 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday Friday  

 Cottage pie 

 Cheese & Broccoli  pasta 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Fish Fingers 

 Southern style veggie burger 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please remember to keep  
your dinner money ac-

counts in credit 

Year 5 

Remember 
your swim-

ming kits on 

Tuesday 

Year 6—Bikeability Training 

 

Remember to bring your bikes into 
school on Monday with a padlock and 
a helmet.  You are welcome to pad-
lock your bikes to the school fence 

but this will be at your own risk. 

When sending money into school… 

Please, please, please always put it into 
a named and sealed envelope and hand it 
to the class teacher at morning registra-
tion or put into the red post box in the 

office so that it does not get lost.      

Thank you 

mailto:admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk

